Verifone-

Date: February 24, 2020
FCC ID: B32V400MBFF

Class II Permissive Change

We, VeriFone Inc, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this CIIPC application
of B32V400MBFF base on the grant issued on 01/04/2017.

The major change is shown as below:

1.POGO PCB (contact to terminal device for charging)

2.Docking FPC (connection of power board, FF charging main board and POGO board)

3.PSTN will be disable/remove parts.

4.The outer appearance has changed

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed.

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Digitally signed by Steve Hsu
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Steve Hsu

Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering
VeriFone Inc

Tel: 886-23789-7313

Fax: 886-2-26553168

Email: Steve H@VERIFONE.com
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